Patrick Wycoff

I do not want this to come to our town of Benson AZ. The river is a special place and there is not
another free flowing river in all of Arizona. This could create a health crisis here for our property
and the surrounding area. I live around 4 miles north of the proposed site. Right along the river.
There was already a superfund site here in the past with Apache Powder. San Simon or Bowie AZ
is right along the train tracks and 110. Could be a super site for them. Or better yet, take it back to
their own state. I say no way allow it to be here. Make sure to make a good decision on this as it
will be on YOUR CONSCIENCE if you allow it to come here. It is YOUR job to protect special
places like this. Thank you



